
Newsletter
S O U T H  L E E  N u r s e r y

Date: Friday 20th May 2022

Dates for the diary:

Reminders
As the weather is
warming up, please
ensure your child
has a named sunhat
and suncream in
nursery.

PTA Tombola
The PTA are running a tombola at our
Family Fun Day and have asked for a
donation of small prizes for parents to win.
More information to follow in next week's
newsletter. 

Friday 27th May

Monday 30th May
Monday 6th June
Friday 1st July
Saturday 2nd July
Monday 4th July
Tuesday 5th July
Wednesday 6th July
Friday 8th July

Nursery Family Fun Day
Jubilee Street Party
HALF TERM
Term Time Pupils Return
Nursery Sports Day
PTA Summer Party
Swans Graduation
South Lee Arts Evensong
Summer Fete
Last Day for Term Time
Pupils

From the Nursery Manager...
We have thoroughly enjoyed the gorgeous
weather this week, taking full advantage of
our vast outdoor space in the side garden,
forest and lawn. 
I am looking forward to welcoming parents
and children to our Family Fun Day on
Friday 27th May, from 9.30am - 11.00am.
There will not be an entrance fee however
our wonderful PTA will be running a
tombola with some fantastic prizes to be
won! The tombola will cost 50p for 2 turns or
£1 for 5 turns. There will be lots of fun and
engaging EYFS activities to join in and
explore with your child.
We will be serving cold refreshments for
both children and adults. For the safety of
our little ones, hot drinks will not be served
at this event. 
Children can arrive in Jubilee fancy dress or
red/white/blue colours, which will link into
the whole school Jubilee Street Party
celebration. If you wish to contribute to this
PTA fundraiser, a £1 donation can be made at
the gate. 

Baby Ball Crazy
Join us for our Baby Ball Crazy sessions, for
children age 0-3 years, every Tuesday
during term time. The session runs from
1.45pm - 2.45pm and costs £4.00 per family
(paid on arrival). 

Parent & Toddler
These exciting sessions are held every
Wednesday and Friday during term time in
our onsite Forest School! The session runs
from 9.15am - 10.15am and costs £3.00 per
family (paid on arrival). Siblings of pupils at
our Nursery are welcome!

PTA Summer Celebration
The PTA Summer Celebration will be held
on Saturday 2nd July, 7.30pm to 10.30pm.
Tickets are £35.00 per person and include
entertainment, nibbles and a drink. Tickets
are still available to purchase from the school
office.

We wish all of
our parents and
children a lovely

weekend!


